
Stanwood-Camano School District
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

February 20, 2024

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $553.62 in school rebates from Firefly Images for Stanwood Elementary
School.

2. $122.52 rebate from Ohiopyle Prints to Stanwood High School from proceeds
of Spartan gear sales.

3. $421.22 from the Utsalady Booster Club to purchase art supplies for the
Afternoon of Arts at Utsalady Elementary School.

4. $18,050.00 from the Warm Beach Free Methodist Church in support of the
food services program to help reduce student school lunch debt.

5. A donation of YMCA memberships for ten adult students from the Stanwood
High School Transition Program, valued at $780.00.

6. $100.00 from Don and Sharon Richards in support of the music department at
Stanwood High School.
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